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Gorran News 
                      http://www.gorranprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 

Bank Holiday 
Reminder that school is closed 

on Monday 31st May and 
Tuesday 1st June.  

 
 
 

Dinners –  
 

Week 4 –  
New Menu  

Forest School 
It was great to be back in the 

Forest this week with Primary 7. 
They had a lots of fun doing 
‘forest maths’ and enjoyed a 

game of hide and seek ‘reindeer 
style’.   

 
 

Stars of the Week 
Our Gorran Stars this week are…… 

Primary 1 and 2 –  James W for a super puppet show and 

James R for brilliant reading. 
 

Primary 3 and 4 – Sam for super numeracy. AMY_ROSE 
for showing great kindness. John for working so well with 

others. 
 

Primary 5 and 6 – Tommie for super work on data handling 

and Arya for excellent reading. 

 
Primary 7 – Ruth for making a fantastic clay cottage and 

Josiah for an excellent “Peculiar Pet” poem.  
 

Stay and Play 
We are looking forward to meeting our 

Primary 1 class of 2021/22 for a stay and play 
session on Tuesday 1st June. They will be the 

only children on site and it will be a great 
chance for them to meet the teachers and 

explore our outdoor environment.   

Summer School 
Funding is available for Gorran to run a 

summer scheme again this year.  
Gorran Summer Scheme will be for those 

pupils going into KS2 (i.e. current P4-6) 
Proposed summer school dates are from 
Monday 19th to Friday 23rd July. Summer 
scheme is not about learning and catch 

up and will instead focus on fun and well-
being. If your child would be interested in 
attending, please fill out the expression 
of interest form sent via the school app. 

Sun Safe 
The sun is out again! 

Remember your hats, sun cream 
and water bottle every day.  

 
 

Gerry the Newt 
Our school pond is full of life. 

There are lots of tadpoles, snails 
and shrimps. We couldn’t believe 

it when we caught a NEWT! 
These are very rare and 

protected in the UK. So after a 
quick ‘inspection’ and classifying 
him as a Smooth Newt, he was 
returned to the pond. I wonder 

does he live alone??  
 
 

School Jumpers 
To help us keep track – please 
ensure all jumpers are clearly 

labelled.  
We are missing a couple of 
jumpers (P5/6) and would 

appreciate it if you could check if 
you have taken one home by 
mistake and return to school.  

 


